
DOJ Warns of Criminal Actions
Against  Companies  with
Agreements  Not  to  Poach
Competitors’ Employees
An assistant attorney general in the Department of Justice
has warned that the DOJ would soon launch criminal enforcement
actions against companies that have so-called “no poaching
agreements” with each other, whereby they agree not to solicit
one another’s employees, reports Bloomberg.

Makan Delrahim, assistant AG in the Antitrust Division, says
his division has “been very active” in reviewing potential
violations of the antitrust laws caused by these agreements
and added that “in the coming couple of months,” the public
“will see some announcements” of DOJ actions.

Writing for Bloomberg, three Seyfarth Shaw lawyers warn, “The
bright line has now been drawn: Any violative anti-poaching
policies  after  October  2016  expose  employers  to  criminal
punishment.  In  fact,  for  the  DOJ  Antirust  Division,  such
enforcement actions might prove to be like shooting fish in a
barrel.”

Read the Bloomberg article.
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